11th September 2019
 
Dear Parents and Carers,
 
Friday 13th September is the anniversary of Roald Dahl’s birthday.  We will be celebrating the worlds, characters and stories of the world's no. 1 storyteller with a special assembly but we’d like you to help us too.  During the assembly we will be looking at Dahl’s BFG and in particular the BFG’s dream jars where he stores all of the dreams that he catches.  In school we are creating our own dream jar which we’d like to fill with dreams and aspirations of our school community.  We are asking that your child (and yourselves, grandparents and siblings if possible) brings a dream of theirs into school written or drawn on a piece of paper, your child will bring paper home with them on Thursday but any paper is fine.  Dreams will need to be back in school by Monday 16th September. We will then put all of the dreams into our dream jar and wait for them to come true!
 
Thank you for your help (no trogglehumpers please!)
 
Tuesday 17th September Tempest will be in school taking individual photos and family portraits, please make sure your child is wearing full uniform, siblings within school will have their photos taken during the morning, if you have younger siblings and wish them to be taken with older siblings, please come to the school call for 8.15am.
 
Friday 20th September is Jeans for Genes day, children may come to school in jeans/ denim skirt /denim dress along with school polo top and sweatshirt/cardigan in exchange for a £1 donation towards this worthy cause.
 
Kind Regards
 
Adam Croft
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